Attention Wellington Baseball Fans!
The purpose of this notice is two-fold.

Number one: to say THANK YOU for using the Dillons Gift Cards to support Wellington Baseball. Through these efforts,
over $10,000 has been raised during the past 3 years; funding facility improvements and replacing worn-out equipment
for the program — at no cost to the participants!

Number two: to let you know that Dillon’s is making changes to the program, dropping the gift card and replacing with
their Plus Shoppers card. What this means is that you will no longer need to “load” a gift card in order to support the
program, as Dillons will track your purchases (and subsequent contribution) through their Plus Shoppers card. Since you
probably already have a Plus Shoppers card, in most respects the new program will actually be easier. In essence,
Dillons will award Wellington Baseball 5% of your total $$ spent every time you visit and make purchases at Dillons.

The time-line of transition to the new program is as follows:

You can enroll your Plus Shoppers card NOW or alternative ID (telephone #) in the program by going to
www.dillons.com. This is a 2 step process.

Step 1 - In the upper right hand corner are 2 buttons, one that says Register and another that says Sign In. If you
don’t have an online account with Dillons, you need to Register to create an account. This is an easy process, and
only requires your email address and a password (which you provide). Once you have done that, you can add your
Plus Shoppers card # or alternative ID to your account. If you already have a Dillons online account, you can skip this
step and go to Step 2.

Step 2 — After you have an online account setup, you click on the Community link from Dillons home page, and then
click on Community Rewards. Sign in with your online account email and password. Click on Enroll Now. Find the
name of our organization (Wellington Community Foundation) or Search using our ID # 10509 and select. Then click
the Enroll button at the bottom of the page.

As a bit of background, the Wellington Community Foundation is the organization which provides the IRS tax
exempt number which is required to participate in this program, which is why their name is listed.

January 31, 2015 — was the last day in which gift cards could be re-loaded and the benefit be passed on to Wellington
Baseball. Any remaining balance on the card is still usable for purchases at Dillons.

Usage of the Plus Shopper’s card to benefit Wellington Baseball began on Feb. 1, 2015 and like its predecessor, will
earn benefit for Wellington Baseball.

One of the changes with the new program is that you will need to re-register your Plus Shoppers card on Dillons website
on a yearly basis. This is not something you need to worry about now, but wanted you to be aware down the road.

If you have any questions about this matter or need assistance getting “signed-up”, please let Alan know. Thanks!

Alan Campbell, Coordinator
Wellington Baseball — Dillons Reward Program


http://www.dillons.com/

